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Comment

 Objection

Comments I'm objecting to this new application. The facility is much too large and will be a visual blight on the
area. The prevailing winds will blow any noxious output from the chimney in the direction of Arundel
and WicK. (The residents of Wick already have a less privileged profile than many of the surrounding
areas. This will not mitigate it.) The roads in the area are not wide and straight enough to cope with
many more heavy lorries and trucks. It will not enhance the lives of families living in close proximity to
the building
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